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Douglas, Tina  (PUC)

From: PUC Docket Filings
Sent: Wednesday, May 03, 2017 8:59 AM
To: Douglas, Tina  (PUC); Gustafson, Katlyn; Lashley, Joy  (PUC); Mohr, Leah; Van Gerpen, 

Patty
Subject: FW: [EXT] Non-Docketed and Informational Submission: Patricia Van Gerpen

  

From: Kelley Finotti 
Sent: Wednesday, 03 May 2017 08:59:33 (UTC-06:00) Central Time (US & Canada) 
To: PUC Docket Filings 
Subject: [EXT] Non-Docketed and Informational Submission: Patricia Van Gerpen 

Last Name: Finotti  First Name: Kelley   Company: Technologies Management Inc., filing on behlaf of Republic 
Wireles, Inc.   Address: 151 Southhall Lane, Suite 450    City: Maitland   State: FL   Zip: 32751   Phone: 407‐740‐
3017   Fax:    Email: kfinotti@tminc.com    

Comments: 

Ms. Patricia Van Gerpen, Executive Director 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
500 East Capitol Avenue 
Capitol Building, 1st Floor 
Pierre, SD 57501 
  
RE:     Republic Wireless, Inc. 
            Notification of Change of Address 
  
Dear Ms. Van Gerpen: 
  
This letter is submitted on behalf of Republic Wireless, Inc. to notify the Public Utilities Regulatory Authority 
of the Company's new address. Effective immediately, Republic Wireless, Inc.’s address that is reflected in the 
Public Utilities Regulatory Authority’s records should be changed to: 
  

Republic Wireless, Inc. 
940 Main Campus Dr, Suite 300 
Raleigh, N.C. 27606 

  
There are no changes to other contact information for the company, including email addresses and phone 
numbers. Please update your records and notify additional departments affected by the change of address 
information provided above.  
  
Any questions you may have regarding this filing should be directed to my attention at 407-740-3031 or via 
email to sthomas@tminc.com. Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
/s/Sharon Thomas 



2

  
Sharon Thomas 
Consultant to Republic Wireless, Inc. 

  

  


